Elmer, Linda
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From: Owczarski, Jim

Sent: Monday, July 08, 2019 8:29 AM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: Support for 2381 N Terrace

And another.

Jim

Jim Oweczarski, CMC
City Clerk
(414)-286-2998
@mkeclerk

From: Dan Cooper [mailto:dcooperi01010@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 07, 2019 8:45 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim

Cc: dcooper101010@gmail.com

Subject: Support for 2381 N Terrace

To Whom It May Concern,

I’m writing in support of the proposed home on 2381 N Terrace. I’'m a resident of the Historic Water Tower
Neighborhood, and the construction of this house (and potentially 2 others) will bring additional families to the
neighborhood as well as help block the imposing parking structure along Terrace Avenue. These lots have sat
vacant for a long time and this is a wonderful opportunity to welcome new neighbors to our neighborhood.

-Daniel Cooper

Sent from my iPhone



